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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: February 17, 2025 
MEDIA CONTACT: Tam Singer, CEO, Great Plains SPCA, (615) 578-3723, tsinger@greatplainsspca.org, Hathaway Maranda, Vice President of Philanthropy and Engagement 913-808-3296, hmaranda@greatplainsspca.org 
Great Plains SPCA Urges Pet Owners to Keep Animals Safe Amid Dangerous Cold Temperatures
Merriam, KS – With temperatures expected to plummet to dangerously low levels this week, Great Plains SPCA is urging pet owners to take immediate precautions to protect their animals from the life-threatening cold. Exposure to extreme cold can cause hypothermia, frostbite, and even death for pets left outside.
“Pets should never be left outside in freezing conditions,” said Tam Singer, CEO of Great Plains SPCA. “We strongly encourage pet owners to bring their animals inside and take additional steps to ensure their safety. If you feel cold outside, so does your pet no matter how much extra fur they have.”
Great Plains SPCA’s Recommendations for Pet Owners:
· Bring Pets Indoors – If it’s too cold for you, it’s too cold for them. Provide a warm, dry space inside.
· Limit Outdoor Time – Only take pets outside for necessary bathroom breaks.
· Provide Extra Food & Water – Cold weather increases energy needs, so ensure pets have adequate nutrition and access to unfrozen water.
· Check for Signs of Hypothermia – Lethargy, shivering, and pale gums are signs of dangerous cold exposure. Seek veterinary care immediately.
In response to the severe weather forecast, Great Plains SPCA is offering Bring Pets Inside Kits with supplies to help pet owners keep their animals warm and safe. Kits will be available for pick-up at Great Plains SPCA in Merriam, KS, starting today, February 17, 2025.
Additionally, the shelter is preparing for potential power outages by securing battery-powered essentials and ensuring staff availability to care for animals in case of emergency. With shelter space nearing capacity, Great Plains SPCA is also seeking emergency furloughs for pets. Temporary fosters are urgently needed to alleviate overcrowding and ensure all animals have safe, warm accommodations.
How You Can Help:
· Share this message with your community to raise awareness.
· Consider temporarily fostering a pet to help provide shelter relief.
· Donate supplies or funds to help us continue our lifesaving work during this critical time.
For more information on how to keep pets safe during extreme cold, to pick up a Bring Pets Inside Kit, or to sign up as an emergency foster, visit www.greatplainsspca.org.
About Great Plains SPCA 
Great Plains SPCA is one of the largest animal shelters in the Kansas City area serving 6,800 community pets annually. Great Plains SPCA works to save, protect and improve the lives of animals, while strengthening the relationship between pets and their human companions by providing humane sheltering, adoptions, community outreach and behavior training. Great Plains SPCA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. For more information, please visit www.greatplainsspca.org or follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.
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Heroes for pets. Partners for life.




